Tarrant Hinton Parish Council

We would normally have a Parish Council in the first week in September, with the recent Great Dorset Steam Fair as the major item for discussion, followed by the usual agenda items. Attendance at the meeting would depend on how the GDSF had impacted on the village.
Although there was no Steam Fair this year, I think it would be wise to try to maintain our sequence of routine meetings. partly because if there are no meetings in a six month period, we cease to be councillors and because we should provide an opportunity for the village to raise matters of concern.
I have discussed to possibility of using the Village Hall with Elaine Quay as it is starting to be used for Pilates and KeepFit. The conditions and restrictions for using the Hall for meetings are extremely onerous, not least of which is knowing and then recording who would attend the meeting. Cleaning, sanitising (before and after the meeting), social distancing and the wearing of masks  would also be required.
I suggest we repeat the procedure we adopted in May/June.  I sent out an Agenda with the information that the Clerk would normally supply a the meeting e.g Finance, Planning, Highways etc and encourage comments or questions sent back by email.
We have to hope that by early 2021 restrictions will have eased sufficiently to allow use to revert to open meetings in the Hall.
Any Comments 
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